
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because it is my duty as a parent to make decisions concerning the child 
that I produced. If I am not informed about what my child is experiencing or dealing with I cannot make 
an educated decision on the avenue of treatment I wish to pursue for "my" child. I work day in and day 
out to provide for my family including my children it is my right to do so. Any attempt to teach my 
children they have there right to keep confidential from parental authority subverts my right as the 
parent. It is highly offensive and undermines traditional family structure! 
 
Regards,  
Dale Demers  
2280 NE Hogan Dr 
Gresham, OR 97030  
 


